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 Commercial Vehicle Safety & Enforcement (CVSE) 

NOTICE 
To Passenger Transportation Industry 

Passenger Transportation Services in B.C. now provided 
through CVSE’s Commercial Passenger Vehicle Program 

We are pleased to advise that the ministry’s Commercial Vehicle Safety & Enforcement (CVSE) Branch 
recently became the new home of provincial government Passenger Transportation services in B.C.  

The decision to incorporate Passenger Transportation under CVSE’s banner was made to combine and 
leverage the resources, knowledge, and parallel functions of the two branches to the benefit of our 
staff, stakeholders, the public, and the industries we serve. 

While there is no longer a Passenger Transportation Branch, the same staff who previously supported 
your licensing and registration needs now operate within CVSE’s Commercial Passenger Vehicle (CPV) 
Program and will continue to do so. No services have been, or will be, interrupted as a result of this 
change.  

Where our Passenger Transportation Enforcement Officers (PTEOs) have always collaborated with their 
CVSE counterparts, they are now even more closely aligned in their work to continue regulating the 
Passenger Transportation Industry from within the same branch.  

Our forms and web pages are in the process of being updated to reflect the new placement of Passenger 
Transportation services within the CVSE framework and this work will continue over the coming weeks. 

If you have any questions regarding this transition, our number remains 604 527-2198, or you can 
contact us via the new email address: CPV@gov.bc.ca. 

Thank you, 

Steven Haywood 
Executive Director and Registrar, CVSE & Passenger Transportation 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
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